
From: Michelle Smardz <michelle@buffalobrickandmortar.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 2:55 PM 
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request for Delinquent Water Bills 

Good Afternoon Mr. McCracken, 

How do I go about getting a copy of the list of properties with delinquent water bills for Erie County for 
the last 1-2 years?  Is this email enough or is there a form that I need to complete and send in? 
Any information would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
Michelle L. Smardz 

--  

Michelle L. Smardz 
Buffalo Brick & Mortar LLC 
157 Culver Street 
Buffalo, NY 14220 
716-225-1849
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